
Year 3 students have been working very hard to complete many assessments. In Maths, we 

have covered many concepts including calculating change, timetables, time, mass, length 

and capacity. It would be wonderful if you could put their skills to practice over the holidays.  

 

 

 

 

Year 3 will be going on a Geography excursion at the beginning of next term. Please ensure 

your children bring all of the appropriate equipment listed on the form. 


